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Volunteers Wanted 
Are you ready to support the community?
The Town of Corinth Select Board is seeking volunteers to serve on the newly created Feasibility Study Committee.  This committee will be responsible for assisting the Select Board and Community in developing recommendations for the needs of facilities for the town.  As a volunteer, you will serve for a period determined by the Select Board on the needs of the committee. 
To apply and express interest to the Town Manager by Wednesday, May 1, 2024, via email at corinthto@townofcorinth.com 
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